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Comments: It has come to my attention that the Forest Service is considering opening the Chugach National

Forest to recreational snowmobiles, mining, timber harvesting, and helicopter-assisted skiing and hiking.  These

uses would alter and damage the wild nature of this wilderness.  The Chugach has been protected for nearly 40

years. These protections should continue for the entire, undivided Chugach National Forest. 

 

Please keep our wildlands wild.  Once they're gone, they are gone forever. 


